
Rules Committee, 

Please pass HB 2927 for electing the President by National Popular Vote with no admendments or 

ballot referrals. The Electoral College process is antiquated and not working as designed.  

Thank you for your time and service. 

Laurie Elliott  
laurie97058@gmail.com  
3564 E 2nd, Unit 33  
THE DALLES, Oregon 97058 
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